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Sabbath, May 10, 2025

Today's Greeters: Paula Jackson and Verna Liles

Welcome to our Church!
It is our hope and prayer that you will experience the love, joy and
presence of our Lord, Jesus Christ, through the Word, worship and
praise as you join us today.

If you are new to our congregation, we'd be honored if you would
fill out the welcome card located in the pew in front of you and let
us know how we can be of assistance.

PASTOR: Joe Pieretti (919) 525-5138
pastorpieretti@gmail.com

HEAD ELDER: Shelton Charles (909) 645-8955
hustin98@gmail.com

TREASURER: Olivia Butner (336) 705-7603;
treasurer.winstonsalem@carolinasda.org 

CLERK: Tracy Eller (336) 414-4806; 
tracyellerrn@gmail.com

COMMUNICATIONS: Cheryl Charles  (909) 953-1147;
ws1stsda@gmail.com

BULLETIN: Anne O'Donnell (336) 577-6382; 
wsfsdabulletin@gmail.com

CHURCH WEBSITE: www.wsfirstsda.org

CHURCH OFFICE: 336-893-8100

Tri-City Academy mortgage. May God enable us to pay it off.

All who are loved by members of our congregation and are
struggling with addiction issues or other life challenges.

Karen Mock, Pam Nieberle, Eunice Saunders, and Ken Schmidt 
are healing from various health issues.

For more information about our online classes, meetings and 
activities, please visit our website at www.wsfirstsda.org.

To add prayer requests, call or email Anne O'Donnell 

Winston-Salem First 
Seventh-day Adventist Church

PRAYER REQUESTS

4545 Country Club Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27104

NOTES:

Important Upcoming Events: 

• May 18: Women's Ministry Palette & Pals, 4 pm.
• May 25: Cookout for Youth at Edouard's (see below for details)
• May 25-31: Camp Meeting at Lake Junaluska.
• June 16-21: VBS, every day 6-8:30 pm. Register online now

at www.wsfirstsda.org.
• July 3-12: General Conference, St. Louis, MO (gcsession.org)

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

The Camp Meeting mission project for Beginners through Juniors 
classes this year is to raise money to build a $10 church with 
Maranatha. During May, we encourage kids to raise $10 or more 
to bring to Camp Meeting. Parents and members can help kids by 
providing small jobs, helping them save by foregoing treats, and 
donating funds. Checks may be made payable to Carolina 
Conference, Attn. $10 Church Mission Project. Let’s see how many 
church banks we can fill up at Camp Meeting!



Worship in Praise Melanee Davis

Welcome Pastor Joe Pieretti

Opening Hymn #420

Terry Davis

Children's Story Fanny Clarke

Congregational Prayer Terry Davis

Special Music Penie Palma

Hymn of Consecration #679

The Spoken Word Pastor Joe Pieretti
 

 Church Budget $10,498.50 $1,954.83 $8,543.67

TCA $4,810.00 $1,161.50 $3,648.50

                        

Today 8:15 PM

Next Friday 8:21 PM

SUNSET CALENDAR

      Disaster & Famine Relief

    The Other Side   (Revelation 21:1-4)

Next week's offering: Church Budget

Camp Meeting 2025 will be May 25-31 at Lake Junaluska. Our 
church building will be closed on Sabbath, May 31. If you are 
unable to be at Camp Meeting, invite some friends and neighbors 
to watch the livestream with you.

Prayer Meeting meets on Wednesdays from 6:30 to 7 pm both in 
person at the church and online (Zoom), followed by Bible Study 
from 7 to 8 pm. We are studying the book of Leviticus, and will 
discuss chapter 4 this week.

Do you or someone you know have a special need that you 
would like prayer for? We have a new prayer team that is ready to 
pray for you wherever you want (your home or the church). They 
are available on Monday evenings at 7 pm. Contact Mario 
Edouard, Jerry Hunt, Tony or Kesha McEachin.

Please let Karen Maddix know TODAY if you want to attend the 
Palettes & Pals event next week.

The Crossnore Children's Home Ministry is collecting donations of 
non-perishable food. Please put your donations in the box by the 
water fountain. And if you can share a talent or knowledge of how 
to make something, please speak to Kesha McEachin.

The South Fork Elementary School is currently restocking their 
pantry with non perishable food items: canned goods, cereal, 
Ramen noodles, breakfast bars, snacks and bottle water. Please 
contribute what you can. 

You are invited to join in prayer with other mothers concerned 
about their adult children, every Thursday at 6:30 pm. Dial 848-
220-3100, then enter 197210# to enter the virtual prayer room. 
See Ruth Muze if you have questions.

Ways to return your Tithe and Offerings:
1. In Person.
2. Mail: PO Box 25563, Winston-Salem, NC 27114
3. Online Giving: www.wsfirstsda.org. Click on "Give."
4. Church Drop Box. Located on the outside wall by the door on
the Family Life Center side of the church building.

ANNOUNCEMENTS THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP

Budget Rec'd              Over/Under
May month-to-date

THE CHURCH AT STUDY

Worship in Giving

GENEROUS LIVING

Jerusalem, My Happy Home

Sabbath School Classes

Adult Class 1

Adult Class 2 

Earliteen/Youth (13-18)

Juniors (10-12)

Primary (7-9)

Cradle Roll/Kindergarten (0-6)

Start at 9:30 am

Sanctuary

Gym

Pastor's Office

Next to Pastor's Study

Primary Classroom

Cradle Roll Classroom

Lo, What a Glorious Sight Appears

His Eye Is on the Sparrow

Closing Hymn

Benediction

#446

There will be a Cookout at the Edouard's, 1 pm on May 25, for 
Middle School to college age youth. The address is 4710 
Fieldspring Road, Clemmons. Everyone of that age is welcome.


